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Membership update
Thursday, November 4th, 11:20am

In a few hours, a small delegation of leadership from the
centralized bargaining team will be meeting with Premier
Higgs to open discussions to try to get back to the
bargaining table.

We have always worked hard to get a fairly bargained
deal on wages, and we will continue to approach every
meeting with government with openness, honesty and
the membership’s best interest at heart.

After the meeting, the delegation will come back to their
headquarters to discuss the meeting with the rest of the

centralized bargaining team, and an update will shortly
follow.

In Solidarity,

The CUPE Centralized Bargaining Team

BARGAINING FORWARD




